
N - 88% RBT - 89% RDO - 89%

1AD - 88% 1MM - 94% 2HW - 98%

2RK - 95% 3JH - 90% 3NB - 95%

4CS - 96% 4RM - 97% 5NP/LW - 94%

5HW - 95% 6FA - 98% 6LB - 95%

 A Final Message for 2024 from Mrs Wathen and Mr Spink
Good afternoon everyone.
Today we close our doors for the Christmas holidays. It has been a busy but exciting week in
school this week. On Tuesday, Early Years gave us two wonderful performances in full costume
and in strong voice. Wednesday saw Key Stage 1 take to the stage with their Christmas
performances - the singing was AMAZING! Key Stage 2 gave us two performances of their
Christmas songs with fantastic festive poetry and readings. This year some of the staff joined in
with the performing (let’s not mention the electric piano malfunction during Miss McKail’s
rendition of “O, Holy Night”!). Mr Ashton gave us a wonderful rendition of Wham’s “Last
Christmas”.  Today, the children will be bringing home gifts donated to school thanks to Mission
Christmas. We thank them for including us in their donations and hope the children enjoy their
gifts. You may have noticed our new cladding has been finished and we are loving how the bright
colours are livening up the look of our school. There are more exciting plans a-foot to improve our
building, so keep an eye out for those. We hope that you have a restful break and, if you celebrate,
a fabulous Christmas. We look forward to seeing you all back at school on Tuesday 7th January
2025.  
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Whole School attendance
this week is 94%.
We are aiming for 96%+

Biscuit Bears: 2HW & 6FA

Extra Play (97%+): 2HW, 4RM & 6FA



Tuesday 7th January 2025 - School reopens for Spring term

Further dates to follow in January 2025.

diary dates








